
 MONDAY 19 AUGUST 2024 

RANUI PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Tālofa lava, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Noa'ia, 
Ni sa bula vinaka, Mālo ni, Fakaalofa lahi 

atu, Kia orāna, Tēnā koutou katoa 
 
Term 3 Whānau Conversations 
Thank you to all the whānau for 
making our Whānau Conversations 
last week successful. There were 
lots of happy faces and whānau 
expressing how nice it was to have 
time to share their child’s learning, talk about what their 
child is doing and how they can help. Keep up the great 
work whānau. 
 
Attendance at Rānui School 
Keep your tamariki coming to school even if the weather 
is all over the place at the moment. Please let us know if 
you tamaiti is staying home.  
Rānui School Uniform 

Our tamariki feel proud when they wear 
our school uniform. If there is any reason 
they are not able to wear their school 
uniform, Please send a note to school 
and let us know. 
 
Hat 

Please encourage your tamaiti to 
wear a hat (even if it is Winter). We 
are trying to encourage our 
tamariki to be safe, especially in 
our changing world. 
 
 
Henderson Winter Sports Cluster 
20 August(rainday 22 August) Leave school at 9am. 
This week our senior children go out to play other 
schools in our cluster sports day, if you would like to go 
and support your children,  the venues that they will be 
going to are listed above:- 
 

 
Rugby- Waitakere College 
 
 Soccer– Te Atatu Park   
 
Netball - Te Pai Courts 
 
 
 Hockey—Rosedale Park Albany 
 
Kiwisport - Te Pai Courts 

 
 

Come along and cheer our Rānui School 
on  !!! 

 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL WEST AUCKLAND OPEN DAY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HENDERSON INTERMEDIATE  
 
 
 

Henderson Intermediate are now 
taking enrolments, if your child is  

in year 6, please get an enrolment form from their 
teacher or in the school office. Don’t miss out on a 
place. Please check that you are in their zone when 
applying. 
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HENDERSON SOUTH 
SPORTS EXCHANGE 

 

Sport Exchange at Rānui  
On Thursday the 15th of August we had a sports 
exchange with Henderson South school. It was me 
and the under 45 team. We were playing at Rānui. 
I was captain for under 45kgs. We set up ourselves 
by practicing our passing, pop-ball, gut-ball, ground
-ball. We practiced for 10 minutes then said RĀNUI 
ON 3,1.2.3 RĀNUI. 
We ran on the field and got in our positions. The 
game started with a drop kick from me. We chased 
as fast as we could. The 1st half we were doing 
bad, it was 2 to 2. In the second half, a guy with a 
mullet dumped me, so I tried getting my revenge 
and I did. We won the game, we shook hands and 
then the Open weight team played. I am proud of 
our team.    
Javarnni-Taylor Keni-Tuala  
Kāhu 1  
 

GAME ON!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Welcoming our visitors to our school 
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AUCKLAND ART GALLERY 
 

The Art Gallery 
  

On Wednesday the 14th of August, we went on a double-
decker bus to the art gallery. We went to see all kinds of 
different art. We met Chevron who was a part of the art 
gallery company hired as a worker to protect the art. We 
then went through different rooms and areas with shiny 

and beautiful art.  
After seeing pretty visuals, I then saw through an ipad that 
had a filter. It showed a UFO shooting lasers out. Once that 

was finished we saw Whaea Johlene’s sons art.  
 My favourite highlight was seeing the big cute octopus.  

Amira-Vay Ashby 
Kāhu 1  

 
 
 

Art Gallery 
 

On the 14th of August 2024, was Kāhu 1’s trip to the art 
gallery. First we got onto the bus and travelled to Auckland 

City. When we arrived we got into a group and waited 
outside until we met a nice lady, who talked to us for a 

while. We went inside and met our guide. We sat on the 
mat and they introduced themselves. We saw lots of fossils 

from the stairs, it was really cool. Next we saw a giant 
octopus and a baby octopus from the walls. After we 

walked around and saw the painting on the walls we saw 
the giant octopus’s sister. We had a lot of fun seeing lots of 

art. Whaea Johlene’s sons art was amazing too. Once we 
completed our tour we went back onto the bus and headed 

home.  

Rhyne Quimzon  
Kāhu 1  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Marino Gilbert-Tarawhiti(alumni) 
His art is hanging in the Auckalnd Art Gallery, 

We are very proud of your accomplishes. 
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Basketball Camp 
 

On Wednesday I went to Steven Adams basketball 
camp. I got to meet Steven Adams and he signed 
my T-shirt. Then I got to 1v1 him and we played 
some games.  
Thank you Whaea Shelley for the opportunity to go 
and thank you nan for taking me.  
 
Eli-Jay Yew  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Winter Sports Exchange 
 
On Thursday 15th of August the netball team 
went to Henderson South School. It was a great 
opportunity for us to practice, like subbing in 
and out, shooting and passing. I would like to 
say as a captain we all definitely have some 
things we need to work on and we need to have 
a high spirit mostly on our big tournament day. 
Other than that it was amazing and at the end 
Mia and I said a little mihi saying thank you for 
having us here and thanks to all the parents 
who came to support their kids then we caught 
the bus home. 
Waimarama Puru 

DATE EVENT TIME  PLACE 

20 August  
22 August  
(rain day) 

Winter 
Sports 
Cluster 

9am-
2.30pm 

Check 
newsletter 
for venues 

23 August  Twk 
Haerenga 

9am– 
1.30pm 

Kōwhai 
Intermediate 
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SOME PHOTOS  FROM  SPORT’S EXCHANGE ON  
THURSDAY 15 AUGUST   
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TERM CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

DATE EVENT TIME  PLACE 

    

    

    

    


